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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Personnel Commission of the Newport-Mesa Unified School District gives notice that there 
will be a public hearing on their Proposed Budget for the 2022 – 2023 Fiscal Year. 
 
The public hearing will be held at a regular meeting of the Personnel Commission on Thursday, 
May 19, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Newport-Mesa Unified School District 
Education Center, 2985 Bear Street, Costa Mesa, CA 92626. 
 
Interested members of the public are invited to provide either written or verbal comments 
concerning the Proposed Personnel Commission Budget at or prior to the public meeting on May 
19, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
For further information, please contact Kristen M. Clark, Director of Classified Personnel at 714-
424-5048 or kclark@nmusd.us. 
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